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Pennisetum alopecuroides  
‘Yellow Ribbons’ PPAF

August 2019

Intrinsic Perennial Gardens, Inc. is excited to 
announce the introduction of a new hardy golden 
fountain grass:  Pennisetum alopecuroides Yellow 
Ribbons PPAF are nearly the same size as ‘Hameln’ 
with thin golden yellow foliage that mellows to 
chartreuse yellow by fall.  Light tan colored flowers 
bloom in August and end in October on 24” stems. 

Intrinsic Perennial Gardens, Inc. is located in the 
small town of Hebron, IL and has been breeding and 
introducing new perennials for 15 years.  For more 
information on the plant and licensing contact Brent 
Horvath at 800-648-2788 ext. 15, or email at 
brenth@intrinsicperennialgardens.com


